
Sawtry Parish Council would like to register their objection to the application made by Sawtry Club 
to extend their hours for the following reasons: 
 

• Complaints have been received in the past from residents in Abbey Close (the dwellings are 
bungalows and the residents are predominantly elderly) which adjoins the car park and rear 
of the Club about the noise from people using the outside smoking area 

• A copy of a petition, delivered to yourselves, signed by 14 residents of Abbey Close detailing 
incidents has been received by the Parish Council  

• Groups of younger people use the smoking area as a meeting place and there is a lot of 
noise and nuisance as a result of this 

• Residents in Westfield Road complain that around midnight every Saturday night groups of 
young people go past their homes, causing a nuisance with their language and loud voices, 
property – garden pots, street notices etc is moved/damaged  

• Extending the hours would just increase the public nuisance and potential for crime and 
disorder 

 
Regards 
 
Diane Davis 
Clerk to Sawtry Parish Council 
 
Tel: 01487 831771 
 
Office Open: 9.00 – 1.00 
Monday to Friday  
 


